
 

 
Call for Expressions of Interest: 

Retail Crime Prevention Programme 
Supplier panel for the provision and installation of security and protective equipment 

 
 
The Government has allocated $6 million from the Proceeds of Crime Fund for a Retail 
Crime Prevention Programme, to be managed by Police. This prevention programme is 
intended to urgently deliver protective equipment and additional prevention advice for 
retailers to reduce the community harm resulting from ram-raid style burglaries as well as 
the health and safety of retailers and their staff. 
 
Police will identify eligible stores for the programme following evidenced-based analysis of 
Police data. Suppliers will provide and install security equipment in these eligible stores by 
working closely with Police and following both a separate Police and supplier assessment of 
the specific needs at each store.    
 
Police are seeking suppliers of any size and in all locations within New Zealand to form a 
national panel for the provision and installation of security and protective equipment to 
reduce the risk of re-victimisation.  
 
Suppliers are invited to submit their expressions of interest through the submission form 
provided no later than 18 September 2022. Contracts will be awarded early October 2022.   
 
Please note this is an open panel. A further call for submissions may be considered again in 
November 2022. 
 
Please address any queries by email to: prevention.dev@police.govt.nz 
With subject line: “Supplier Panel: Name of your Business” 
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